

TEXAS HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES COMMISSION

CHRIS TRAYLOR
EXECUTIVE COMMISSIONER

May 23, 2016

Mr. Joshua Oyeniyi 8319 Alder Lake Dr. Houston, TX 77083

Dear Mr. Oyeniyi:

As you know, the Consumer Direction Workgroup (CDW) ended on December 31, 2015, as a result of S.B. 200, 84th Legislature, Regular Session, 2015. The Health and Human Services Commission would like to express its appreciation for your service on CDW. Your knowledge and contribution was a valuable asset to the workgroup.

The recommendations provided by the CDW are vital to assisting HHSC in the development of effective long-term services and supports policy for Texans who receive Medicaid waiver and state plan services through consumer direction. Thank you again for your time and commitment to this important advisory committee.

Sincerely,

Chris Traylor